
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Sector-14, Rohini, Delhi – 110085 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022-23/86                                                                      17.10.2022 

Dear Parents, 
As you are aware that the school is celebrating Annual Day (Primary) on 21 October 2022, Friday. The school shall 
remain closed for the non–participants from 19 October till 21 October 2022. The schedule for the participants will be 
as follows:- 

DAY & DATE PARTICIPANTS 

Wednesday, 19 October 2022 7.30 a.m. to 1.45 p.m. 

Thursday,      20 October 2022 7.30 a.m. to 1.45 p.m. 

Friday,           21 October 2022  7.30 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. 

 

 Buses will ply on normal routes on 19, 20 & 21 October 2022 for the participants. 

 Kindly ensure that your ward carries sufficient eatables and drinks on all the days. 

 On Annual Day, Friday 21 October 2022, the parents are requested to collect their wards only after the 
entire programme is over. 

 Participants are required to return their costumes after the programme to the respective event incharges. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
 
 

(GEETA GANGWANI) 
  PRINCIPAL 
 


